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Services for Veterans  

On Monday, October 3 clinical staff members from the Cranberry VA will be in the 

Auditorium at 1:30 PM to talk about services for Veterans. They will speak for about 40-45 

minutes and then will be available to take questions.   

 

Understanding Medicare 

Eric Holmes, an independent insurance broker with Insurance Services of Zelienople, will be 

here on Friday, October 7 to talk to you about the differences in Medicare Advantage and 

Medicare Supplement plans. This educational session will be held in the auditorium at 1:30 

PM and is open to you and any family members or friends who wish to attend.  

 

Oak Grove Center Open House – Wednesday, October 12, 2016  
Have you ever been curious about what to expect when coming over to visit the Oak Grove 

Center? Lori Greer, Administrator, will review criteria for admission, overall philosophy of 

the Oak Grove Center and what you need to know to make the experience positive for you and 

the current residents who reside on the unit. Please feel free to contact Lori at x 4651 with 

questions. We will meet in the Cranberry Lake Grill at 1:30 PM and then visit the units in 

small groups. 

 

Resident Meeting  

Please join me on Friday, October 14 for a resident meeting to discuss the results of the last 

resident satisfaction survey. This year’s survey will be distributed in a few weeks. 

Immediately following the get together, there will be a Bake Sale meeting for anyone 

interested in helping plan this year’s Bake Sale in November. 

 

Dog Park Survey 

We received 96 surveys in response to the dog park and I want to extend a thank you to those 

who participated. After compiling the surveys, there was not sufficient interest to proceed with 

building the dog park. 

 

Comedian 

A resident’s family member has reserved the Auditorium to host a comedian on Sunday, 

October 2. All Sherwood Oaks’ residents are welcome to attend this free event. As with most 

forms of comic entertainment, some people may like it and some may not. Doors open at 6:00 

PM. Security is coordinating authorized access to the community.  

 


